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Thank you so much for sharing your Magical Moments this week. It has been great to see what you have 
been up to. Remember, if your child does something note-worth, email it in to  

thingstobeproudof@st-michaels-penkridge.staffs.sch.uk  
We have been trying to think of ways to make home learning easier, particularly for those families with more than 

one of our pupils at home. For this reason, we will now be planning along the same themes. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done Imogen (Nursery) 
for creating this wonderful 
mini beast picture. She has 

been exploring her own 
garden this week. Imogen has 
also been busy practicing her 

letters sounds.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

An amazing Guieseppe 
Arcimboldo portrait by Lily 

(Y1) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Lily (Y3) has been working 

hard with Joe Wicks.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lois created a great rainforest 

picture. Well done! (Y2)  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jack (Rec) has been very busy 

painting in the garden. A 
lovely rainbow! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kamden rode his bike without 

stabilisers for the first time. 
Wow well done! (Nursery) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ashley (Y4) created this Easter 

card for everyone at St 
Michael’s! Thank you Ashley. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you look closely, you will 
spot the price list for Will (3) 

and Holly’s (2) tuck shop. They 
are putting their money skills 

to the test.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Casper has been finding out 
about Denmark by quizzing 
his Aunt and Uncle who live 

there. Here he is on FaceTime! 
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Well done also to… 

 

 Lucas (Y3) who has been busy planking with Joe Wicks, book reviewing and creating a 
PowerPoint presentation all about the Vikings! In his spare time, he has mastered a somersault 
on the trampoline! 
 

 Drew (Y1) who has mastered some really important skills on her bike this week. She can now 
stop her bike safely and get going again.  

 
 All of our teachers, children, and parents because this is new territory, this is taking everyone’s 

expectations to a new level. We are all learning new things, we are all around each other 24/7, 
we are all learning and adapting. (The Rose family) 

 

 

Well done to everyone for working hard this week,  I 
can’t wait to see what next week brings! 

 

And remember… 

 
 


